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From: TAPIA Mauricio <mauricio.tapia@cbcity.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 1 December 2016 1:56 PM
To: Jane Flanagan
Subject: MP05_0147 MOD 12 - Modification to Project Application, Enfield Intermodal

Logistics Centre

Hi Jane,
| refer to your telephone conversation with Council officer Mauricio Tapia on 30 November 2016.

Following a review of the proposed Modification No.12 (Extension of the existing rail sidings,
including the expansion of the administration building for the intermodal terminal), Council has no
comment in relation to the proposed expansion of the administration building.

In relation to the proposed extension of the existing rail sidings, it is noted a recommendation of
the Noise Impact Assessment (prepared by SLR Consulting Australia Pty Ltd, dated 3 November
2016) is to prepare a Noise Management Plan to control the noise emission. As it is not possible
to assess the Noise Management Plan, Council is unable to complete its assessment of the noise
impacts of the proposed modifications.

If you have any enquiries, please let me know via email or phone 9707 9923.
Thanks

Mauricio Tapia
Team Leader Strategic Planning
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